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Workplace giving to the UNAA 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in helping us to inform, inspire and engage all Australians 
regarding the work, goals and values of the United Nations. 
 
Workplace giving, also known as payroll giving, is a simple and low-cost, yet powerful way 
to make regular donations to the United Nations Association of Australia. The money is 
deducted directly from your gross pay as a salary sacrifice. Almost all modern Australian 
corporate organizations now have a workplace giving program. 
 
Workplace giving enables you to make a difference through regular donations from your pre-
tax pay. It can also help your company with their corporate and social responsibility 
ambitions. 
 
If your company already has a workplace giving program in place and you wish to support 
the UNAA in this way, contact your human resources department to ask them about joining 
the workplace giving program and making donations to the UNAA. 
 
If your employer does not have a workplace giving program in place, you could be the one to 
kick-start the program. Contact your community affairs, corporate social responsibility or 
human resources department to suggest a workplace giving program be established and for 
the UNAA to be nominated as a charity partner.  
 
 
For more information please contact us at: admin@unaa.org.au 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

	

Matthew Kronborg 
National Executive Director 
United Nations Association of Australia 


